
 
 

 

Part Change for Marktech Optoelectronics LEDs 
 
 

Announced November 10, 2021 

 
Effective Immediately 

 
The following parts are affected by this announcement: 

 
 

 

Original Part Number 

 

Replaced by  
 

 
MTE2062N-UR 

 

 
MTE2162N-UR 

 

 
MTE2062NK1-UR 

 
MTE2162NK1-UR 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Effective immediately - Marktech Optoelectronics has changed the chip used in this original device.   

 
 

 
 

Marktech believes that the customer will not see any significant change in the 

performance of this device. 
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